ATTACHMENT A

NEW APPOINTEE NOMINATION LETTER

San Gabriel Valley Service Council

City Clerk’s Department

Phone: 626.308.2816

Fax: 626.458.2830

City Hall: 425 South Mission Drive, San Gabriel, California
Web: SanGabrielCity.com

March 5, 2025

Dolores Ramos

Senior Manager

Metro Services Council

One Gateway Plaza

Los Angeles, CA 90012-2952

Sent via email: ramosd@metro.net

RE: Appointment to San Gabriel Valley Service Council

Dear Ms. Ramos,

In response to your letter dated February 4, 2025, this letter serves to confirm the nomination of
Mayor John Wu for the unexpired term ending June 30, 2026, on Metro's Service Council. The
cities of Alhambra, San Gabriel, San Marino, and South Pasadena have reached a consensus on

this nomination.

We greatly appreciate it and look forward to Metro’s Board of Directors’ approval at a future
meeting.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me at
(626) 308-2805.

Respectfully,

S

Mark Lazzaretto
City Manger




